
Parish Post for the Week of June 2nd – June 8th, 2024 

Greetings everyone!                         Thankful for 281 Years! 

Second Sunday after Pentecost – Worship Service at 9:00 am 

Service led by: the Reverend Michael Poteet 
----------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Upcoming: 
Guest Pastor – June 2nd – Mike Poteet 

Bible Study – June 3rd 

Vicar Taylor Walker Starts at Zion! – June 4th 

----------------------------------------------------------- 
Spring City Pantry 

The Pantry is now open on Wednesdays 5:00-6:30pm & Thursdays 10:30am-Noon 
  

Thank you to all who continue to fill the shopping cart.   
Please be mindful that we cannot distribute outdated, previously opened or unlabeled products. 

----------------------------------------------------------- 

Great News! 

Four years of prayers and patience have been answered! 

Vicar Taylor Walker was voted to become our Pastor! 
  

June 4th – we’re welcoming Taylor for her first day at Zion! 
----------------------------------------------------------- 

  
Worship Assistants 

        The sign-up for Assistant Minister + Lay Reader is on the table 
in the Narthex – dates are open until August. 
  

----------------------------------------------------------- 

With heavy hearts, we’re sharing the information that 

on Sunday, May 28th, Stephen Batten Jr. passed away. 

Further information is coming, it will be shared via email. 

  

  

Bible Readings for the Week – 2nd Sunday after Pentecost 

Monday                    Exodus 31:12-18                     The sabbath law 

Tuesday                    Exodus 16:13-26                   Concerning food on the sabbath 

Wednesday          John 5:1-18                           Jesus heals on the sabbath 

Thursday             1 Samuel 21:1-6                David eats the bread of the Presence 



Friday                         Acts 15:1-5, 22-35                The church considers Jewish practices 

Saturday                  Psalm 78:1-4, 52-72             God’s care for the chosen people 

----------------------------------------------------------- 

Bible Study! 

June 3rd. Monday from 6:30-7:30pm. 

Shawn will be hosting the Sunday School Students in the Council Room. 

Ashley will be hosting the Adults/Youth in the Muhlenberg Room. 
----------------------------------------------------------- 

Greetings from the Music Director: 

There’s a Hymn Request form on the table in the Narthex – if you’d like 

to have one of your favorites played during service, let us know! 
Praise Band and Children's Choir will now rehearse on Sundays right after Sunday 

School at 10:30. Each Group's rehearsal will be short – Children’s Songs first for 

about 15 minutes, followed by Praise Band.  The rehearsal should not last much 

past 11 AM. 

----------------------------------------------------------- 

Friends of Bill W. meet in our Fellowship Hall every Monday evening at 7pm. 
----------------------------------------------------------- 

If you’ve ordered/claimed Christ in our Home packets, they are available to be 

picked up on the table in the Narthex – names are written on each one. 

----------------------------------------------------------- 
Redners Tapes/Receipts 
          Just a reminder, we’re accepting Redners Receipts (we get a percent of total 

submitted!) – you can put them in the white drawer box under the Office window. 

----------------------------------------------------------- 

  

Join us for VBS! 

June 17th through the 20th from 6-8pm 

– all ages welcome, from 3 years old to 6th grade. 
We’ll be learning about the Life of Jesus on each of the nights! 
Register at the link below or email Erin to be added to the 
list. https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScXmVymaw7V4rp-
JIVjDB_nPmQOEs7TDDXPV6vkqbn7f4-7qQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 
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